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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                                                 13th July 2023 

We need your unwanted clothes! As a last fundraiser of the year, we have teamed up with Recycle4School who will collect any 

unwanted clothing in exchange for money for school.  

How You Can Help 

We are asking that if possible, you have a sort out of any unwanted clothing, put it all into bin bags, and drop it off in school 

between Monday 17th July and Wednesday 19th July next week. Our drop off point will be the reading shed on the KS2 playground 

before and after school next week.  

What to Donate 

 

 

School Shoes 

Our school are also looking for donations of good quality school shoes that your children have grown out of so that we can have a 

selection of spares available in school.  

We would also gratefully accept any spare wellies size 12 or above to use in forest school.  

Thank you for your continued support 

Nia Hughes 

Deputy Head  

 


